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Parents are the key stakeholders of any educational institution. At Vivek, we believe in the 

collaborative efforts of teachers and parents in the overall development of the student. PTA is 

an open platform for deliberation and discussion to not only understand the governance aspects 

of the college but also to invite constructive feedback, suggestions, and recommendations from 

the parent's perspective for the overall growth of the institution. 

A Parent Teachers meeting for the academic year 2023-24 was conducted on August 12th, 2023, 

for the parents of the first-year classes of all the programs.  

The PTA's in-charge briefed the parents on the association's role and invited them to serve on 

the board to enhance the body's overall functioning. 

Mr. Sashi Varma, Secretary of Vivek Education Society, and Mr. Ramachandran, Vice President 

of Vivek Education Society, addressed the parents for the aided and self-finance sections, 

respectively, and gave information about the vision and mission of the college and the society.  

Prin. Dr. Vijetha Shetty addressed the parents and gave them the overall idea about college 

infrastructure and curricular and co-curricular activities held in the college throughout the year. 

She also requested them to participate actively in college functioning to resolve student issues.  

The parents had been given information about the following: 

➢ Discipline Rules. 

➢ Attendance Rules 

➢ Examination Rules 

➢ Library Resources 

➢ Career and Placement Cell 

➢ Cultural activities of the college 

➢ Experiences Shared by the Parent of the Last Year Academic Topper 

➢ Counseling sessions for the parents by the college Counselor 

PTA acts as an open and continuous platform for the parents to get an update about both 

academic and other activities carried out at the college, and we look forward to strengthening 

the association in all aspects. 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 


